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21.10.19 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 5, 

 

We are delighted to be able to inform you that we have purchased a 

‘Military Schools’ teaching programme. Children in Year 5 will have this experience 

this half term.  

This programme is with ‘MSE’ (Military Style Education) and children will experience 

the Primary reiliance building sessions which are creative, fun and an exciting way to 

chgallenge themselves in reiliance and persevernece, problem solving and 

leadership skills. 

For the sessions, your child will need warm outdoor clothes e.g. a tracksuit and 

waterproof coat and sensible shoes e.g. trainers or wellies. Please can these be sent 

in every Monday in a named bag. 

Both classes will have the Military School sessions each week for the rest of this Half 

Trem so will need their outdoor kit in each week please. 

 

We trust that the children will enjoy these valuable learning opportunities!  

Kind Regards, 

Christ Church Teaching Team 
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